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Wisconsin producers have until November 20, 2010 to sign up for 2011 Non-insured Assistance
Program coverage for perennial crops. This deadline applies to perennial crops such as apples,
wild rice, huckleberries, peaches, plums, asparagus, currants, grapes, blackberries, blueberries,
cranberries, raspberries, strawberries, pears, cherries, honey, and maple sap, which are not
covered under Federal crop insurance.

    

Crops must be covered by crop insurance or NAP to be eligible for the 2008 Farm Bill Disaster
Programs such as the Supplemental Disaster Assistance Program, Livestock, Honey Bees, and
Farm-Raised Fish Program.

The November 20 deadline also applies to persons who have a 2010 policy and need to renew
their coverage for 2011.
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